
Local ophthalmologist celebrates 
50th birthday with two achievements 
one year after Hurricane Irma

Sept. 12 marked the 50th birthday of local ophthalmologist and Ponte Vedra Beach resident Dr. Arun 
Gulani.

The date also marked the one-year anniversary of Hurricane Irma. After the storm in 2017, Gulani entered 
his beach home with a chainsaw to remove fallen oaks on his driveway and took the opportunity to make 
an example of what he stands for: "success in all adversity.”

He commemorated his 50th birthday and the one-year anniversary of the storm by using both of his 
passions to build a top exotic surgical suite for futuristic eye surgery in Jacksonville and release his 
fashion line, Gulani Worldwide. 

For more information on Gulani and his new facility, visit http://www.gulanivision.com/.


